
 
 

 

 
 

 

  Annual Admission Notice 2022/2023 

The following Annual Admission Notice has been prepared by the board of Coláiste Shliabh Na mBan in respect of 

the admission of students to the school for the school year 2022/2023. This notice was published on 20/08/2022. 

Total number of places available in School: Max 20  

Number of places already allocated in school: 17 

A copy of Coláiste Shliabh Na mBan’s Admission Policy 

is available at: 

Schoolwebsite 
https://tipperary.etb.ie/school/colaisteshliabhnamban/ 

School office (for printed copy) 

By emailing jjohnston@tipperary@etb.ie 

An Application Form for admission to Coláiste Shliabh 

Na mBan is available from 25/08/2022. Only 

applications from TUSLA social worker or Education 

Welfare Officer will be considered. 

 

School office (for printed copy) 

By emailing jjohnston@tipperary@etb.ie 

All applications will be considered for the school year 2022/2023. A waiting list will be if oversubscribed.  


